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STATUS UPDATE  
The Planning Committee met on August 13th, 2015. The following items were discussed: 

• PJM staff reviewed various templates to incorporate into the Proposal Window Process. 
• PJM staff provided a first read on draft Operating Agreement language regarding voltage 

threshold and administrative changes. 
• PJM staff reviewed Manual 14B additions regarding the Winter Study Criteria 
• PJM staff provided a first read of Manual 14 Series updates with respect to Multi-Driver 

Approach. 
• PJM staff provided a first read of the Long Term Firm Charter. 
• PJM staff provided an update on the recent NERC activities, PJM compliance activities 

and PJM compliance bulletins. 
• PJM staff discussed the current weather history  period used in the load forecast model 

and provide information for determining a new weather period. 
• PJM staff provided a first read of Manual 14B changes to incorporate energy market 

uplift as it relates to reactive services into the RTEP planning process. 
• PJM staff discussed implantation of of the NERC TPL Standards effective January 1, 

2016. 
• PJM staff reviewed planning web pages enhancements on pjm.com. 

 
 


